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Troop 415 recently took center stage on
the Boy Scouts of America's Instagram,

highlighting their adventurous trip to
Sea Base. The post showcased the

troop's exciting activities and team-
building experiences, capturing the

essence of their memorable
expedition. Almost all of the scouts who

attended described the trip as a life-
changing experience and expressed a

keen desire to return soon.

Thank you to everyone who
attended  pre-camp !

We're excited to see you all
at  Pow Wow in September.

We were able to have
successful Pre-Ordeal,

Ordeal, and Brotherhood
ceremonies due to our AIA

teams and the amazing
planning of the LEC. If you're
interested in participating

in ceremonies, please
reach out to Andrew
Chalmers for more

information.
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Good Luck to our
arrowmen

participating
and staffing in

NYLT Week 1 and
Week 2 

NYLT

My experience on CRM Camp Staff has been
amazing! I get to spend the whole summer

having fun with my friends while serving both
CRM and all the Troops that come through!

The people on staff are great and are just as
enthusiastic for the program as I am. Staffing

also gives me the opportunity to hang out
with some of my friends in Lodge over the

summer.

STAFFING CRM WITH SETH

Summer Chief Moment
Seth Grindle  our current

Japeechen Chapter Chief
was named the 2024

Summer Chief for Camp
Rainey Mountain. Seth helps

facilitate the OA Trading
Post, the ice cream social,
and other daily promotion

about the OA. 

Scouts who are visiting
Camp Rainey Moutian

during the summer have the
opportunity to check out the
Musem and learn about our

Lodge history.


